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8th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of All Pupils in Year 1 to Year 6 (inclusive) 
 
School Choir 
I am hoping to build and develop our existing school choir.  The children have done a brilliant job and have 
really enjoyed the concerts they have taken part in during December.  As they enjoyed these events so much 
I am looking to secure more events during the year that they can perform at.  We meet every Wednesday 
lunchtime in school to rehearse.  It is very important that if your child would like to be included in upcoming 
choir events that they are encouraged to attend all practices and the songs can be learned and practiced via 
u-tube at home. 
 
Robed Church Choir 
Many of your children have shown an interest in being part of a robed church choir at Glazebury All Saints. 
I have listened to their enthusiastic requests and discussed it with a colleague and we feel this is something 
we would be delighted to start at All Saints Glazebury Church.  It would be wonderful for the children to be 
part of a robed church choir.  I have managed to secure church robes which the children could wear and the 
choir could sing in church on the 3rd Sunday of every month.  They would practice in school at the Wednesday 
choir session and maybe an extra session the week before the service.  Please can you indicate on the slip 
below if this is something you would be interested in your child being part of.  This does not effect 
participation in the school choir. 
 
Trip to Manchester Cathedral - Be a Chorister for a Day 
On Saturday 18th January 1pm to 4pm Manchester Cathedral is holding a free event where you can attend 
and be a chorister for a day.  During the afternoon you can explore the Cathedral, try on chorister robes and 
have a go at brass-rubbing.  I thought this might be a fun afternoon for the children to get an insight into 
being in a robed choir.  We would require families to attend with their children but we could all meet outside 
the cathedral and share the experience.  If you are interested in attending, please indicate on the slip below 
and I will get in touch with further details. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rev Jan Harney 

 

 

Childs Name: …………………………………………………………………………      Year Group: …………………… 

 

Robed Church Choir – Glazebury All Saints  - 3rd Sunday in every month                                           

 

My child would like to be part of the church robed choir and attend to sing the third Sunday in every month. 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………..    Date: ……………………….……… 

Trip to Manchester Cathedral  - Be a Chorister for a Day 18/01/20 
 
We will be attending the Cathedral and would like more details 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………   Date: ……………………………………… 

http://www.glazebury.eschools.co.uk/

